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Bugle Demands Hours 
OrWDrklnPublication

Hours of planning, check
ing, typing, cutting on 
mineoscope,and mimeograph
ing are spent in the pub
lishing of the BUGLE each 
month.
Performing the various 

duties assigned requires 
ingenuity, muscle control, 
discerning ability, and a 
"nose for news".

VmiTIKG PREREQUISITE S

After class instructions 
in the principles of jour
nalism and discussions of 
items for news, features, 
and editorials, each per
son chooses his subjects 
and writes them according 
to specified rules, neces
sitating writing and re
writing several times in 
order to meet the require
ments of journalism and to 
be ready for typing. Vfhon 
the typing has been done, 
each article must be check* 
ed for errors and spacings 
marked to form even col
umns.
Ads are designed by the 
staff and transferred to 
a stencil by the mimeo- 
scope workers.

DUl.Q.If

In the spare time, after 
all ads have been secured, 
a dummy, one-fourth the 
size of the Bugle, is 
planned as a pattern for 
the make-up of ‘ the paper. 
Later, regular sized dum
my sheets are marked off 
and used v̂ hen arranging 
the layout. This step re
quires considerable think
ing revrorking of arti
cles to make them fit the 
space alloted.
Cutting the titles and 
typing the stencils are 
the next jobs done. When 
. Soc (3UGTJ?, DT<3,':AKDS ). pr̂ .lS

SEEN BY THE EXCHANGE

COMPLEXITIES

"If a girl speaks to every
one, she's forv/ard;
If she doens’t,she’s bash
ful.
If she talks to boys, 
she’s a flirt;
If she doesn’t, she’s high 
hr.t,
If she’s smart in school, 
s he ’ s a hi ghbr-ow;
If she isn’t, she’s d\amb« 
If she talks about others, 
she’s cattyj
Jf she doesn't, she’s a
prude.
If she goes out with many, 
she’s a pickup;
If she doesn’t, she’s a
wallflov/er,
If she’s popular, she’s 
talked about;
If she isn't, she’s ignor
ed.
If she goes steady, she
has to;
If she doesn’t, she can’t. 
If she wears a boy’s ring, 
shC' took it;
If she doesn't, who cares?

THE LAKONIAN 

Laconia, Nov/ Hampshire

"Only 39 per cent cf 
American high school stu
dents believe that the 
United Nations Organiza
tion will prevent another 
world wrr during their 
lifetime, according to a 
recent nationwide survey 
completed by the Insti
tute of Student Opipion 
under the sponsorship of 
SCHOL^.STIC MGAZlNEc" 
CARRINGTON HIGH SENTI NIL 
Carrington, North Dakota

"...another argument a- 
gainst gossip columns is 
that the news dies so rap
idly. Looking back after 
a few months on such mat
erial, one must realize 
the absurdity of the col
umn, since it contains euah 
trivial affairs of non
sense .

EYE SEE

Immaculate Conception High 

Elmhurst, Illinois
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